COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT
(712) 890-5350

TO: City Planning Commission I

FROM: Christopher N. Gibbons, Planning Manager
Community Development Department

RE: March 10, 2020 Meeting Cancelled

DATE: March 5, 2020

CC: Legal Department

No items were received for consideration at the March 10, 2020 meeting. As a result the City Planning
Commission meeting has been cancelled.

If you have any questions please contact me at cgibbons@councilbluffs-ia.gov or by phone at (712) 890-
5358.
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